

03/02/2022 4:33PM

Dear all,

We are pleased to report today there are no new cases of COVID-19 at St Joseph's.

The two residents who tested positive for COVID-19 are recovering well.

This means St Joseph's is now eligible to apply for a de-escalation of our outbreak status and await further instruction from the Public Health Unit.

Visitor restrictions and other safety procedures are still in place as part of our Outbreak Management Plan, however, we will update you as soon as possible if restrictions can be eased. I want to assure you as soon as it is safe to ease visitor restrictions, we will do so.

In the meantime, all of our staff will continue to conduct Rapid Antigen Testing daily before their shift. Residents have their medical observations taken twice daily as we continue to monitor for any COVID-like symptoms.

I would like to take this opportunity to again thank you for your support, and to recognise the hard work and dedication of our staff in keeping our residents safe at this time.

Regards,

Penny

Penny Stanley
Manager – Aged Care
St Joseph's Lismore
20 Dalley Street Lismore NSW 2480
t: 02 6627 9483 e: pstanley@svh.org.au

Visitor booking link URL: https://stvincentslismore.zipline.app/

